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Jifth & Harren Atemues
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Scptember 8, 2004

Mr. Steve Barry, President
Recapture Technologies Corporation
419 Wesf Lake Drive

Spring Lake, NJ 07762

Dear Mr. Barry:

Recapture Technologies Corporation (RTC) recently completed &
comprehensive audit of felecommunications services for the Borough of
Spring Lake. The engagement was designed to optimize and recommend
the modemnization of telecommunications system (o lower monthly
recurring costs and to recover funds which might have been lost due to
bifling errors.

True o your word, you did not {ake up valuable slalf ime, bul rather your
invastigation was done ufilizing telephone company records. Al
information received was held in the sirictest of confidence. Qur
involvement was minimal.

Both the retrozpactive or recapture phase and the forward savings phase
of the audit resulted in credits from our camiers of thousands of dollars.
One of the valued recommendations we followed was opling fora 12
rmonth contract for the Verizon Custo-Flex 2100 system. Another was
installation of the Toshiba Strata CTX 100 system. The system
investment was far less than expected and we thought it 10 be a more
user-inendly change lhan the ISDN oplion.

We were also favorably impressed with the professionalism you
demonstrated in both the oversight of the Toshiba Sirata CTX 100 system
mstallation and the project management of our Centrex conversion.

| recommend the professional services of Recapture Technologies
Corporation to any municipal or county govermment agency without
reservation.

Sinceraly

== /7

Thomas A. Ferguson, Jr.
Borough Administrator




